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28th August 2020. 
 
Dear families of St. Kevin’s G.N.S. 
So we’re nearly there! It’s been a long time coming, but we’re ready to start a new school 
year. 
 
What an unusual year 2020 has been so far?! You have all been great. You have stayed 
home and saved lives and now you’re ready to return. 
We have been working away making the school safe for everyone- staff and pupils. We have 
tried to think of everything and the school is looking clean and bright. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our new girls into Junior Infants and we are also 
looking forward to opening our brand new ASD class- ‘The Butterfly Room’ and meeting 
some new pupils for the first time. 
 
We can’t wait to see you all again. Don’t forget to bring in or email in your piece of writing 
to describe something that you did during ‘Lockdown’. We’ll have a winner in each class. 
 
You’re going to have a great year, 
See you Monday- slan go fóill, 
Ms. Dignam 


